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Fifty-ninth session
Agenda item 85 (b)
Sustainable development: further implementation
of the Programme of Action for the Sustainable
Development of Small Island Developing States

Letter dated 26 October 2004 from the Permanent Representative
of New Zealand to the United Nations addressed to the
Secretary-General

In my capacity as facilitator of the informal consultations for the preparatory
process for the International Meeting to Review the Implementation of the
Programme of Action for the Sustainable Development of Small Island Developing
States, to be held in Mauritius in January 2005, I have the honour to transmit to
you the outcome of those informal consultations, held from 17 to 19 May and on
7, 8 and 11 October 2004. On behalf of the Member States participating in these
informal consultations, I ask that this paper be circulated to all Member States as an
official document of the United Nations,1 to assist them with their preparations for
the International Meeting.

(Signed) Don MacKay
Permanent Representative of New Zealand to the United Nations

__________________
1 The paper s being issued as document A/CONF.207/L.1.


